
From: Human Resources 

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 11:48 AM 

To: 'allstaff@pace.edu'; 'allfaculty@pace.edu' 

Subject: Announcing UKG Ready Phase 2 Jan 2024 Go Live 

 

Dear Colleagues,    
 

We are happy to announce that Phase 2 of the HR Works for You project is 
underway. During this phase, which will take effect January 1, 2024, the following 

modules will be implemented:   
   

1. Time (replacing Kronos)   
 

What does this mean? This new platform will replace Kronos, for 

entering employee work time and requesting time off.   
Who does it impact? All staff and student employees along with their 

timesheet approvers.   
Advantages: Access from Mobile app, seamless time off request 
process that will update timecard upon approval. VPN access no longer 

required.    
   

2. Employee and Manager Self-Service Dashboards   
 

What does this mean? Employees will be able to access their pay 
stubs and make changes to their personal information including direct 
deposit, address and more via this module.    

Who does it impact? All employees   
Advantages: Provides the ability to submit requests within one 

central system, replacing the various employee self-service systems 
used today.   

   

3. HR and Benefits  
  

What does this mean? The following systems will be replaced with 
this module: Payment Actions, Separations, and Benefits Open 
Enrollment.   

Who does it impact? All employees   
Advantages: All HR-related activities will be handled in one central 

location rather than several separate systems.    
   

Look for more information regarding the status of the project on the dedicated HR 

News and Events webpage. Write to HRWorks@pace.edu to share your 
questions or feedback about this exciting implementation.  

   
Best regards,  
   

HR Works Project Team  
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pace.edu%2Fhuman-resources%2Fnews-and-events%2Fhr-works-you-project-updates&data=05%7C01%7C%7C457cd290f5604241d7f408dbdaf21e0b%7C0799c53eca9a49e88901064a6412a41d%7C0%7C0%7C638344505678289612%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1mdHot14ZpP%2BCBra7ldG3jx%2By7NzjaAch5QX0TjDV9U%3D&reserved=0
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